
1

Nareka Jacques

From: L Pyle 
Sent: Wednesday, October 2, 2024 3:04 PM
To: Municipal Hall
Subject: ongoing issue of roadside dumping - Wallace Drive near Gowlland Park entrance

Hello - can this please be forwarded to the appropriate staff and council.  
 
Today, a number of garbage bags have been dumped on the Gowlland side of Wallace. This is not the first 
time rubbish has been dumped along the stretch from Benvenuto pullout area to the park trail entrance.  
 
Once some object(s) is dumped, others add to it - this includes unwanted furniture items sometimes, 
which in the past kind neighbours have taken it upon themselves to pick up and drive to Hartland. 
 
Can some signage be considered about the fines associated with dumping? 
 
Can some public awareness be created, perhaps in the newsletter or newspaper, reminding everyone 
about how to report this if you see someone using the forest as a dump?  What is driving people to illegal 
dumping when Hartland facility is just down the road? How do citizens and taxpayers report this? 
Bylaws? 
 
thanks for listening, it's really shocking to see this amount this time around, 
Dr. Leanne Pyle 
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